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August 25, 2021
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Elizabeth Mallett, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	Gas-Electric Harmonization Activities Update

To date, the NAESB Board Gas-Electric Harmonization Committee has held two meetings, with a third scheduled for August 26, 2021.  During the June kick off meeting, the participants reviewed the role of the committee, heard opening remarks, and discussed recent cold weather occurrences. After the discussion on potential deliverables to the NAESB Board of Directors, the committee agreed to distribute a request for comments and/or proposals to provide the industry with an opportunity to contribute additional information for the committee to consider.  
On July 28th, the committee met again to review the ten comments submitted from AEP, American Gas Association, APGA, BP Energy, several WGQ Pipeline Segment Members, the ISO/RTO Council Standards Review Committee along with the Electric Gas Coordination Task Force (EGCTF), Cheniere Energy, Skipping Stone, Southern Company, and the WGQ Producer Segment Board Members. 
During the meeting on the 26th, the participants will review the identified and compiled recommendations from the comments submitted during the June comment period and  will review the related policy questions that have been previously presented to the FERC by NAESB.
On September 2, 2021, the Board of Directors will hear an update on the committee efforts.  As stated above, the next meeting of the Board Gas-Electric Harmonization Committee will be held on August 26th from 1:30 to 3:30 PM Central.  Please RSVP with the NAESB office if you plan to attend.
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